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Bazzoni Abbiati, Giulia

From: Barten, Bart (WVL) <bart.barten@rws.nl>
Sent: 04 November 2019 11:40
To: SizewellC
Cc: Schouwstra, M.C. (Marije) - DGRW
Subject: RE: Notification in relation to the Convention on Environmental Impact Assessment 

in a Transboundary Context (the “Espoo Convention”)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Giulia Bazzoni, 
 
Thank you for sending the notification in connection with a proposed new nuclear power station at Sizewell C, 
Leiston, Suffolk, England. We would like to register as an ‘interested party’ during the ‘pre-examination stage’. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Bart Barten 
Ministry of Infrastructure and Watermanagement 
PO box 2232 | 3500 GE Utrecht, the Netherlands 
........................................................................ 
+31 6 216 496 76 
bart.barten@rws.nl 
www.rijkswaterstaat.nl 
 

Van: SizewellC [mailto:sizewellc@planninginspectorate.gov.uk]  
Verzonden: donderdag 31 oktober 2019 13:27 
Aan: point-notification.espoo (WVL); Giezen, M.J.H.A. van (Marjan) - DGRW; Bouman, N.W.M. (Nicolette) - DGMI 
Onderwerp: Notification in relation to the Convention on Environmental Impact Assessment in a Transboundary 
Context (the “Espoo Convention”) 
Urgentie: Hoog 
 
Dear Sir /Madam, 
 
Please find attached a notification in relation to the Convention on Environmental Impact Assessment in a 
Transboundary Context (the “Espoo Convention”) in connection with a proposed new nuclear power station at 
Sizewell C, Leiston, Suffolk, England. The Proposed Development is currently at the pre-application stage in the UK’s 
development consent process under the Planning Act 2008 (PA 2008).  
 
This letter notifies your State of the Proposed Development and explains how your State can become involved in the 
decision process, including the environmental impact assessment (“EIA”) procedure, if your State deems this 
appropriate. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

Giulia Bazzoni 
EIA and Land Rights Advisor 
Major Casework Directorate 

The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1 6PN 
Direct line: 0303 444 5655 
Helpline: 0303 444 5000 
Email: Giulia.BazzoniAbbiati@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
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Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National Infrastructure Planning) 
Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The Planning Inspectorate) 

Twitter@PINSgov  
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our  Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
 


